
 

 

Thursday 4 January 2018 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Year 3 will be attending a workshop – LEGO, we do robots, at the CLC in Clapham. 3H will be attending on 
:Wednesday 10th January in the morning and 3C will be attending in the afternoon.    
 
3H will leave school after registration and will return after lunch with 3C having an early lunch at school and 
leaving by 12 noon.  We will walk to and from the CLC.  The  children can take a snack to have whilst at the 
CLC and a drink – no fizzy drinks please.  
  
Please ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for the trip.  The children should wear full Bonneville 
School Uniform.  They should also bring along a warm, waterproof coat in case of bad weather.  
  
Please return the slip below by Monday 8th January to acknowledge receipt of this letter. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms Hughes, Miss Henderson and Miss Corbett 
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Year 3 CLC Trip 

 
I understand that my child will be participating in the educational visit to the CLC on Wednesday 10th January. 
 
Name of child: ______________________________________ Class ________________________________ 
  
 
Emergency contact Number 
 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed: __________________________________________________________________________________ 


